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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY TRANSMITTAL LETTER 20-28
TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Mary Carpenter, Assistant Director



Division of Protection and Permanency


Tracy DeSimone, Assistant Director



Division of Protection and Permanency
DATE:   
December 30, 2020
SUBJECT:
Revisions to SOP 4.24 SSW’s Ongoing Contact with the Child and Family, Including Medically Complex Child
The purpose of this transmittal letter is to notify staff of revisions made to SOP 4.24 SSW’s Ongoing Contact with the Child and Family, Including Medically Complex Child.  The change aligns definitions with other areas of policy related to safety threats and risk factors for ongoing cases.  Additional updates include a change of face-to-face visits in private-child-caring facilities (residential) by DCBS to monthly, rather than quarterly; and updating face-to-face visits with medically complex children by DCBS to a minimum of once per month from twice per month, with additional guidance around coordinating with the SKY MCO nurses.
If you have any questions regarding this transmittal letter, please feel free to contact:

Kelli Root, Out-of-Home-Care Branch Manager

Kelli.Root@ky.gov 
(502) 564-2147 Ext 3551
David Gutierrez, Clinical Services Branch Manager

David.Gutierrez@ky.gov 
(502) 564-9433 Ext 3576
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